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Last week, our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home enjoyed a Christmas film afternoon with a Christmas trolley

full of festive treats.

We had different films on in different lounges, so our residents could decide which film they would like to watch; options included

The Christmas Chronicles, The Grinch and White Christmas.

Our talented Cook Lynn created some beautiful Christmas cupcakes to go with a variety of hot chocolate drinks, including white

hot chocolate, Cadburys and mint. We topped the hot chocolate with whipped cream and chocolate sprinkles. Yummy!

Our ladies, gents and staff all enjoyed the Christmas treats while relaxing and spending some quality time together.

 

 


